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April 2024 Newsletter 
 

It has been lovely to see all the children and staff 

back in school this week.  Everyone is settled and 

enjoying being back with their friends.  The 

summer term is always very busy so please do 

keep a look out for communications from school. 

 

Our value this term is: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Packed Lunch Safety 

There still appears to be 
a number of packed 

lunches coming into 

school which do not have 

grapes cut up. 

Please could we ask that 

you cut grapes 
lengthways in order to 

minimise any risk of choking. 

 
Thank you for your 

contributions sent in 

for Red Nose Day - 

£57.90 was raised. 

 
 

 
The deadline for this has been extended to 

Thursday 18th April. 
 

The zig zag lines outside school are there for the 
safety of YOUR children.  
During the periods 8.15-9.15am and 2.45-
3.45pm drivers must not park in these areas. You 
risk a fine and penalty points by parking on 
yellow zig-zag lines. 
Every morning and night there are numerous 
parents parked on the zig zags – please think 
twice before doing so. 
We have also asked that the police and traffic 
enforcement officers make regular checks. 
Thank you 

Staffing 

We welcome Miss Shand to Year 3  

and our team this term. Miss Shand 

is covering for Mrs Campbell who is  

currently on maternity leave enjoying time with the 

beautiful baby Jorgie. We send our love and 

congratulations to Mrs Campbell and her husband. 

 

We are saying goodbye to both Miss Grice and Miss 

Bassett from our lunchtime team. Thankyou to both of 

them for their hard work and we wish them well in the 

future. We are delighted to welcome Mrs Blyth to the 

lunchtime team.  
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Please could we ask 

you to work with us in 

keeping the children 

safe by reminding 

them that once inside the school gates they 

should not be riding scooters, bikes or 

skateboards. Also, the ramp on the After 

School Club is out of bounds.  

Children who are play on the playground 

equipment at the beginning and end of the 

day should be under the supervision of the 

adult accompanying them as we do not have 

staff outside at that time. 
 

 
 

Our fabulous Friends of School have been 
successful in being one of the good 
causes you can vote for each time you 
shop in Tesco 
 

 
 
 

 
Our School Target is 
97% National Figure 

96% 
 
 

 
Our attendance for the year to  

Friday 22nd March stands at 95.40% 

 
“From the first day of term to the last, the small 
moments in a school day make a real difference to 

your child. #AttendanceCounts” 
 
Look how exited Year 3 were when they had 
100% attendance for the week. They are one 
step closer to getting the rewards they 
chose! 
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Date Time Event 
Mon 8 Apr 08.45am School re-

opens 

Tue 9 Apr  EYFS & Y3 
Zoolab 

Thu 11 Apr See poster FOS disco 

Fri 12 Apr  School Closed 
for staff 
training 

Wed 17 Apr  Y1 Sam’s Safari 

Fri 26 Apr 2.30pm Celebration 
Worship 

Thu 2 May AM Class Photos 

Mon 6 May  Bank Holiday 

w/c 13 May  Y6 SATs 

Mon 27 May – 
Fri 31 May 

 Half Term 

Mon 3 Jun 08.45am School re-
opens 

Tue 11 Jun  Black & White 
Takeover Day 

Wed 12 Jun PM Sports Day 

Wed 19 Jun – 
Fri 21 Jun 

 Y6 Residential 

Fri 28 Jun  Training Day 

Thu 11 & Fri 12 
Jul 

 Y6 Transition to 
Withernsea 
High School 

Wed 17 Jul 9.30am Leavers Service 
at Church 

Fri 19 Jul 2.00pm Y6 Parent 
Assembly 

All dates & times subject to change 

 
 

 

 
 

And Jesus said to him, “If you can, all things 
are possible to those who believe,”  

(Mark 9:23) 
 

Through our journey of exploration, 
engagement and enrichment, we aim to be 

aspirational, building resilience and 
achieving together in God’s love.  

We are a caring Christian community, 

striving to be the best that we can be.  
 

TRUST, FRIENDSHIP & PERSEVERANCE 
 

Everyone belongs, everyone cares, 

everyone tries 


